

March 20, 2020

Ms. Brandi Smith Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging P.O. Box 10474 Virginia Beach, VA 23450-0474

Dear Brandi,

Your choice to be generous is having a ripple effect throughout your community as your gift deploys arts outreach programs to your neighbors in isolating circumstances. Memory care patients, assisted living residents, and shelter occupants are experiencing the joys of self-expression and creativity - not to mention healing - because you chose to give to Tidewater Arts Outreach.

Thank you for your vision and investment, Brandi. We look forward to sharing more of the stories This gift is especially timely.
Thank you all so much!
- Kate you created with you soon.

Gratefully,

Reese Beeler

**Executive Director** 

Tidewater Arts Outreach is a 501(c)(3) organization (EIN: 68-0583526). Your gift of \$350.00 received on 3/19/2020 is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift.

Questions about your gift or its use? Contact Kate Powell, Director of Development, at 757.965.5155 or kate@tidewaterartsoutreach.org.

809 Brandon Avenue #300 Norfolk, VA 23517 | 757.965.5155 | tidewaterartsoutreach.org



March 16, 2020

Ms. Brandi Smith, CDP Charitable Gift Chair, Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging PO Box 10474 Virginia Beach, VA 23450

Dear Ms. Smith,

We are so pleased to acknowledge the Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging's generous \$350 grant for the Virginia Symphony Orchestra's Generations in Unison Program at the Beth Sholom Village in Virginia Beach. We are honored that you help create transformational musical experiences for the residents of this facility.

Thank you for investing in the VSO! We are grateful for your partnership in the coming season and for believing in the power of music.

Sincerely,

Linda G. Dyer

Director of Development

Rachel Keene

**Development Communications Associate** 

thankon.